
To 

Subject: ­

Memo: 

EDN-H- (21)F(ll) 1112014- Swachh Bharat 
Directorate ofHigher Education 
Himachal Pradesh Shimla -1 
Tel: 0177-2653120, Extn234 FAX: 2812882 Email: dhe-sml-hp@gov.in 

Dated: Shimla the June 2018 

All The Principals, 
Govt. Degree Colleges ofHimachal Pradesh. 

Regarding extention of date (15th July 20 18) for Swachhata Bharat Internship 
Scheme (SBIS) . 

Please find enclosed herewith letter No EDN-B-F(10)3/2014-I received from the 
Secretary( Edu). H.P and letter no.54350394dated 7/6/2018 received from The 
Secretary 001 Ministry of Drinking Water and Sanitation New Delhi regarding 
Swachhata Bharat Internship Scheme (SBIS) . 

The date for registration for Swachhata Bharat Internship Scheme 
(SBIS) . has been extended to 15th July 2018 (from the earlier date 151h june 
2018) so you are hereby requested to take immediate action in the matter 
accordingly and make sure to get registered on Web Portal (https://sbsi .my 
gov.in) before 15111 July 2018 under intimation to the department. 

Endst: No as above Dated: ShimIa the June 2018 
Copy for information & necessary action is forward to:­

1. Secretary (Edu) to the Govt.ofHimachal Pradesh Shimla-2 for information pis. 
~chnical officer, IT cell Directorate of Higher Education Shimla-1 

3 Guard file 

- s J- "' 
(Dr Amarjeet k Sharma } 

Jt.Director of Higher Education (C-1} 
Himachal Pradesh 
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